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Perkins Coie Lawyers Mentioned in Bloomberg Law—Perkins Coie
Helps Bow River Close $605 Million Software Fund

Perkins Coie lawyers were mentioned in "Perkins Coie Helps Bow River Close $605 Million Software Fund," an
article in Bloomberg Law, regarding the closing of Bow River Capital's latest private equity fund.

 

Perkins Coie said its team advising Bow River Capital on the new fund was led by private investment funds
partner. It also included partner Susan Daley and partner Jesse Kanach.

Read the full article on Bloomberg Law.*

 

*Subscription-based publication
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